
 

Good Neighbor Salute 

Do you have neighbors in Ridgepoint who have done something that you especially 
appreciated?  If so, nominate them for a “Good Neighbor Salute” that will appear in the 
next newsletter.  Just fill out the details below and submit to Lori Graham, newsletter 
editor (lot 1 in the neighborhood).  This form can be submitted to Lori at any time during 
the year as salutes will appear in all future newsletters.  All salutes submitted will be 
published. 

Name of neighbor   _______________________________________________ 

Reason for nomination: _______________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Your Name    _______________________________________________ 


